
Nov 16, 2021
Hale’iwa Elementary School Community Council Minutes

Attendees:
- - PrincipalMalaea Wetzel
- Osiris Santos - Vice-Principal
- Pam Yamakawa - Teacher Representative
- Michelle Clark - Parent Representative / Chairperson
- Mary Grace Rarogal - Classified Representative
- Wanda Murata - Community Representative
- La’ai Felix - Community Representative
- Rachelle Calaro - Classified Representative

Meeting started at 2:45pm.

- Principal Wetzel discussed with the council HIDOE ESSER presentation and video.
- Principal  Wetzel shared and solicited feedback on the School and State ESSER plan.
- The SCC collaborated and provided input on the ESSER plan.
- Principal Wetzel shared the financial plan with the SCC.

- Principal Wetzel explained that with the current situation, it seems that 2 teachers
may not be able to return.  However, Hale`iwa has already submitted its WSF
Reserve Funding application that requested funding for 2 additional teachers.
Even if that funding is not granted, Principal Wetzel expressed optimism that
there are other funding sources that will likely become available next year.
Principal Wetzel is fairly confident that by the end of the school year, funding will
allow for all teachers to return next school year.

Meeting adjourned at 3:15 pm.
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